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Give thanks to the Lord, for he is good; his loves
endures forever.

1 Chronicles 16:34

What are we thankful for this
Thanksgiving?



YOU!!  



Thank you, from the bottom of

our hearts, for being apart of our
Open Roads family!



FMCa

Each month we will feature a Social
media influencer in the rv community
that only not uses our program but is
a big contributor to anything and
everything RV related.

Be Sure to go and Follow their page!

 Influencer Corner

Hello!! We are Mike and Missy, Grand Design Influencers that travel around this beautiful country
together in our 2020 Momentum 395M Toy hauler. We sold our house in 2017, rented, prepped
and then hit the road as full time rv’ers in 2021. He is a retired Captain of the Delaware Natural
Resources Police and retired Sergeant First Class of the Delaware Army National Guard, while she
retired in the educational system as an IT specialist. We love chatting with fellow RV’ers at
campgrounds across America. We love, absolutely love the TSD card as it saves us an average of
about $87 a month! Using the truck lanes are such a convenience for us being a big rig owner.
Fuel up, grab a snack, walk the dog, refuel and recharge! 



Make sure to grab your printed out receipt after you fuel!!




If you believe someone fueled up behind you on your card, this is the only way to dispute that transaction with
the station. You have to present your receipt to the station to get them to credit back your card. 
By getting the receipt, you can verify that the pump has shut off for your transaction. 
If you have a question on you fueling, you can send that receipt to us so we can double check the transaction to
make sure you where charged correctly. 

There have been several questions on if you need your printed out receipt or not. Even though the receipt will always
show you the retail price, here is a list of reason why it is always a good idea to grab that receipt: 

Gasoline Update
Due to circumstances beyond our control, the gasoline discount feature of Open Roads has been

postponed indefinitely. This in no way impacts any of our current or future diesel fuel discounts. It's our goal
to continue working towards new and innovative ways to save our members money and improve life on the

road, including a gas option at some point in the future. We promise to keep you posted but in the
meantime, please don't hesitate to reach out if you have any questions or concerns.

If you have anything you would like to see in our newsletter,
please send an email to Tara at trape@myopenroads.com with your suggestion! Be sure to

check out our website, www.myopenroads.com, for all things Open Roads. Also if you need to
send somebody the link for the application to join please use www.myopenroads.com.

As 2023 is closely approaching, we are starting to
gather information for rallies next year to send

information/goodies, possibly attend, or do a zoom
presentation. If you would like your rally to be on our

list, please send Tara an email at
trape@myopenroads.com!!

Our office will be closed on
November 24th for
Thanksgiving Day! 



The after-hours line will be
monitored but please only

call it for emergencies.


